From: Mariah P.

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Opposing HB 3063
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 8:54:24 PM

To whom it may concern,

This bill is not constitutional. All of the men who lost their lives in the Revolutionary War did
not do so, so that the government could control whether a parent has a say in their own child's
medical choices or not.

America was founded on freedom, not fear. The call to mandate vaccines in such a harsh and
intense way is based completely out of fear and fear mongering. We used to be a nation that
was focused on the rights of the people. We were a country that was created so that people
could have freedom of choice. To take away that freedom is not only wrong, but it goes
completely against what America stands for.

Let's not make decisions out of fear, but out of the rights a human being has to make in their
own lives. STOP this bill from being passed. STOP the mandating of medical choices for
parents. This is making me sick to my stomach. It's not about "vaccine or no vaccine" it's
about the rights of the American people. To take away those rights is to take away what all
those men fought for when America was founded.

Sincerely,
Mariah
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